
Dove Bank Primary School 

Weekly Bulletin - 10.1.2025 

After School Clubs 

This week we have sent out the forms for after school clubs for Reception to Year 6. Use the links 
below to access the forms: 

For Rec and KS1, CLICK HERE 

For KS2, CLICK HERE 

These forms will be closed on Monday morning at 9:30am. Once you have filled out the form,  
you can assume that your child has a place, so you will not get any additional communication. Collec-
tion from after school clubs will be from the KS1 and KS2 exits.  

Boxing Club will recommence later in the school year. 

Reception 2025 

If you have not yet applied for your Reception 2025 
place, please do so ASAP. The deadline for             
applications is January 15th. 

Welcome Back 

Welcome to the Spring term! It may not have got off the start that we had expected, but it has 
been a great start all the same. The children have loved telling us all about their Christmas break, 
and we have loved hearing them talk animatedly about time shared with families and friends. They 
have settled back in to school life quickly, and have engaged well with the learning that has been  
going on in their classrooms. They have particularly enjoyed playing on our field in the snow! 

We are looking forward to another incredible term!  

Nursery - Please note Mrs Bowler’s name has 
changed to Miss Fielding. 

ASM After School Sports Club 

Our popular after school sports club is on again this half term, Tuesday for key 
stage 1 and Thursday for key stage 2. There is a small charge for this activity of 
£1 per week, please complete the consent and make a payment on Parentpay if you 
would like your child would like a place. 

On Tuesday our Choir will be travelling to     
Birmingham to take part in Young Voices,  this 
is always a very exciting day and evening for 
the children. 

https://forms.office.com/e/Zumngavn1F
https://forms.office.com/e/a5PsxKLue1


NHS Pharmacy First Service 

Did you know that the NHS Pharmacy First Service enables children and adults to get con-
venient access to healthcare advice and treatment where appropriate, for seven common 
conditions without the potential delay of having to wait for a GP appointment? Accessing 
the service may mean that can help children feel better and back to school as quickly as 
possible, as well as supporting parents/carers to also get better if they are unwell with one 
of the conditions covered under the service. 

There is no need to make an appointment; parents or carers can pop into their local Boots 
pharmacy with their child and ask for help under the service. 

Support for the following conditions can be accessed under the service, free of charge 
(unless NHS prescription charges apply): 

Common 

condition 

Patient eligibility 

Earache 1 to 17 years 
Impetigo 1 year and over 
Infected in-
sect bites and 
stings 

1 year and over  

Sore throats 5 years and over  
Sinusitis 12 years and over  
Uncomplicat-
ed urinary 
tract 

Women 16 to 64 years  

Shingles 18 years and over 

  

*NHS Pharmacy First Service: In pharmacies in England only. Subject to availability. Treat-
ment is subject to suitability assessment. Normal NHS prescription charge rules apply. 






